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I urge you not to repeal the ethics classes in schools. This is about us having a choice. Some parents 
would like their children to learn scripture, but for some, like myself, scripture is not relevant.  
In addition, we come from a Jewish background, and as we live regionally, I doubt there would be a 
Jewish scripture teacher available. Why should my daughters have to miss out on learning about the 
deeper aspects of life? 
 


